South Eastern University of Sri LLanka

Special Notice for Students

COVID - 19 - VACCINATION

Considering the prevailing situation in the country and the
increasing threat of COVID virus, the COVID Prevention
Committee of the South Eastern University of Sri Lanka strongly
recommends that you get vaccinated at the nearest vaccination
Centre in your area as an accelerated COVID-19 Vaccination
Programme is being carried out throughout the country.

All vaccines are effective and recommended by the World Health
Organization, as well as prevent severe disease and further
transmission of the virus.

You might be required to show your South Eastern University
Student identity card at the vaccination Centre.

“If you protect yourself, you protect others including your
loved ones”

Vice Chancellor
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